
A systematic review and economic evaluation of the effectiveness and generality of educational 
interventions for preventing catheter-related bloodstream infections in critical care 
 

The protocol for this systematic review is currently being finalised by the project team and approved 

by external advisors. The protocol will then be posted on the HTA website. If you have any 

comments or queries about this process or feel that you are appropriately qualified to constructively 

review the protocol we would be pleased to hear from you. 
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